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Belinda Scott - Rethink the strategies for achieving adequate regional water supply: reconsider the Orange City
pipeline

From: Ned Iceton <ned@ned.org.au>

To: <belinda.scott@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 11/10/2012 1:48 PM

Subject: Rethink the strategies for achieving adequate regional water supply: reconsider the
Orange City pipeline

There appear to be good reasons for re-thinking the current Orange City plan.

However the concerns about this should best be mobilised from (1) citizens in the region

who understand the issues, the topography, the importance of the pristine nature of the upper
Macquarie River, etc. and from (2) those downstream from Orange on that river, who cannot

afford to have it siphoned away before it reaches them.

Best regards, -- Ned Iceton

file://C:\Documents and Settings\bescott\Local Settings\Temp\XPGrpWise\5076CE43SYDNDOMZ2BRID... 11/10/2012



